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This weekend we will all celebrate the coronation of King Charles 

III. To celebrate this momentous event at Ashdon Primary School, 

we all created the most beautiful art using a variety media. What 

do you think of our art? 

God Save the King! 



Attendance Winners! 

 

 

Congratulations Class1, you can have an extra 

10 minutes playtime next Friday!!  

Well done!  

A BIG Thank You to the PTA!!! 

 

 

 

 

Wow! What a lovely event it was! Thank you to all 

the children, parents, staff, volunteers, cooks, 

barista people, runners etc. Most of all, we want to 

say a BIG THANKS to the PTA for organising and 

hosting this great event. We do appreciate all the 

effort and time it took to organise this..  

YEAR 6!!! Good Luck!! 

 

 

 

We want to say good luck to all our Year 6 

pupils that will write their SATs tests next 

week! You all have worked so hard to pre-

pare for this and it is almost over—NOT 

YET THOUGH! :-)  

You are ready to do this Year 6! We want to 

say a special ‘Good Luck’ to each and every 

one of you. 

You will SMASH it!   

Class 1: 99.6% 

 

 

Class 2: 95.29% 

 
 

Class 3: 94.58% 

Important Dates and Events: 

 
 

 Monday 8th May - King Charles 
III Coronation Bank Holiday 
(School Closed) 

 Tuesday 9th May - Friday 12th 
May - KS2 SATs 

 Monday 15th May - Show As-
sembly at 09:15 

 Monday 15th May @ 15:00 - 
KS1 SATs Parents Meeting in 
the Hall 

 Tuesday 16th May - Friday 
26th May - KS1 SATs 

 Thursday 18th May @ 15:00 - 
Phonics Screening Check Par-
ents Meeting in the Hall 

 Monday 22nd May - Show As-
sembly at 09:15 

Tuesday 23rd May @ 15:00 - Mul-

tiplication Check Parents Meeting 

in the Hall 


